
 

 
 
 
 
 

RE Homework 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

Last academic year, we sent out parent questionnaires and the feedback we received has been 

useful. One of the points raised was surrounding homework. Some parents said that they wanted a 

consistent approach to how homework is set across school.  

Therefore, we have made some changes and for the next academic year, we are trialling the use of  

the Collins Homework books for children in Years 1-6. Your child’s class teacher will also complete a 

homework overview for each half term which you can refer to each week. Some children will receive 

alternative, accessible homework each week. 

We hope that you will find this useful and would appreciate your feedback. Information regarding 

homework will be available on the school website under the ‘For You’ section - ‘Homework.’  

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Patel 

Deputy Headteacher  


